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Useful Links 

When: December 8th, 2022 @ 6:30 PM 

Monroeville Public Library 

*** Meetings held 2nd Thursday of each month *** 

Where: 

Club Reminders 
 

Flight Times:  

• SUNDAY - 12:00 

Noon until dark. 
  

• OTHER DAYS - 

10:00 A.M. until 

dark 
 

• For quiet electric 

park flyers or 

unpowered aircraft 

only: Permitted 

Flying Hours - 8:00 

A.M. until dark, 

seven days a week 

 

2023 dues are now 

being accepted at the 

monthly meetings, or 

by the club treasurer 

Carl Adams.   

. 

 

 

Monthly Meetings 
We continue to hold our monthly meetings at the Monroeville Public 
Library over the course of the colder weather. 
 
So remember: 

• New Location:      Monroeville Public Library 
• New Start Time:   6:30 PM. 

 

Slow News Month 
There isn’t much to include in this month’s newsletter because gathering 
and flying has taken that perennial back seat to the weather and 
holidays.  If you have anything that you would like to have included in 
next month’s newsletter, feel free to shoot me an email and I’d be happy 
to add it to next month’s (January, 2023 already!) newsletter. Thanks, 
Dave Brodak: slopo2@comcast.net 

 

2023 Membership and MARCS Roster Update 
Dues are now being accepted for 2023.  Also, please inform Carl Adams 
of any changes that have occurred to your contact information (address, 
cell and home phone numbers, email address).  This will keep our roster 
current and will assure that you will receive all communications as well as 
the newsletter.  If you intend to pay your 2023 dues at this month’s 
meeting, please see Dave Brodak, as Carl Adams will not be there. 

https://www.wunderground.com/hourly/us/pa/saltsburg
https://www.facebook.com/MARCSPGH
mailto:slopo2@comcast.net


MARCS Flight Line Safe Practicies 
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Attached to the newsletter email is a file that contains the MARCS’ Flight Line Safe 

Practices that everyone using the MARCS flying field should be familiar with.  Below 

is a screen capture of the link on our website to this document if you want to visit 

it using your browser. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And here is a direct link: http://www.remarcs.org/fltsafe.pdf 
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Traditional New Years Fly 

Don’t forget the traditional fly at the field held on New Year’s Day, January 1st.  

Only extreme conditions of wind, snow or rain will stop the festivities.  Come join 

us for a fun filled afternoon of flying and camaraderie, starting at noontime. And if 

you would like to volunteer to be the chef, we have a gas grill with your name on 

it. 

 

http://www.remarcs.org/fltsafe.pdf
http://www.remarcs.org/fltsafe.pdf

